Whipple, Amanda (UTC)

From: Kouchi, Roger (UTC) on behalf of Public Involvement (UTC)
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 1:56 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: PSE's IRP

From: Jacob Jensen [mailto:jenzo@riseup.net]
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 1:54 PM
To: Public Involvement (UTC)

Subject: IRP

Dear Chairman Danner, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission:

| am writing you concerning the latest IRP draft. It has come to my attention that it currently includes a
proposal to continue operating the coal plant Colstrip, Montana.

| am vehemently opposed to having my electrical power derived from coal. We need to be forward-thinking
for our children's sake. Please do what you can to remove coal from our energy future.

Respectfully,
Jacob L Jensen

1207 N 8th St, Apt 1
Mount Vernon, WA 98273



